

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School 'With Christ in our hearts, together we grow'

Dear Parents/Guardians,

6th March 2019

Farm Visit

As part of our Understanding of the World, we have a farm visiting our school on Monday 25th March 2019.

This will be an exciting opportunity for children to draw and write about their experiences with the animals, as well as extending their knowledge.

The adults that accompany the animals are very knowledgeable and work well with young children.

We would like all Reception and Nursery children to see the animals. There will be the chance to approach, handle and feed the animals.

We kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 to cover the costs of the visiting farm. Please speak to your child's class teacher if you have any queries or questions.

If you would like your child to participate in this activity, please fill out the form below and return to school by Friday 22nd March 2019.

Kind Regards	
Mrs Clark	
Assistant Head Teacher	
Early Years	
Name of child	Class
I give permission for my child to take part	in the farm visit at school and participate in the activities
listed above Yes	No
I enclose a contribution of £5.00	
Signed	
Email: post@olopprimary.co.uk	http://www.olopprimary.co.uk

In partnership with The Diocese of Northampton
and Slough Borough Council, Department of Education
Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School has a commitment to safeguarding